
This bulb contains a trace amount of mercury. 
For more information on clean-up and disposal, 
see www.epa.gov/cfl. 
 
 
This product can expose you to chemicals including mercury and 
mercury compounds which is known to the State of California to 
cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. 
For more information go to: www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 


